GUAM PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

SUITE 202, GCIC BUILDING

414 W. SOLEDAD AVE. HAGATNA, GUAM

(671) 472-1907
September 30, 2014
NOTICE

The Guam Public Utilities Commission will not meet on October 2014 and as mentioned and approved at our previous meetings.  The next scheduled meeting will be held on December 1, 2014, as our November 27, 2014 regular meeting falls on a holiday (Thanksgiving Day) and as mentioned in the PUC Resolution 14-01, which is also noted on our website.
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